
From: Piers Warne   

Sent: 11 July 2023 14:59 

To: Licensing   

Subject: Levana The Arcadian, 70 Hurst Street, B5 4TD Review Representation 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Officers 
 
We act for the Landlords at Levana, The Arcadian, 70 Hurst Street, B5 4TD (‘the premises’), L&C 
Commercial Limited.  
 
We are submitting a representation in relation to the review of the premises licence brough by West 
Midlands Police Licensing Team (‘WMP’) and dated 13 June 2023.  
 
The representation relates to the licensing objectives of:  
 

• Prevention of Crime and Disorder,  

• Prevention of Public Nuisance,  

• Public Safety, and  

• Protection of Children from harm 
 
As landlords of the Arcadian, our client has a vested interest in ensuring that all premises promote the 
licensing objectives and manage their premises accordingly. We reserve the right to bring evidence 
before the Committee in relation to the premises. Our client will assess any evidence provided by 
WMP in conjunction with evidence from our client’s own sources, taking into account their working 
relationship with WMP in general, prior to any further submission.  
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this representation and confirm acceptance of it.  
 
 
Piers Warne 
Legal Director 
for TLT LLP 

 


